
A Note from the Principal 

Effective communication between our school and families is 
crucial for your child's academic success. While traditional 
methods such as phone calls and emails have served us well 
and will continue to do so, we have decided to implement a 
single platform, Seesaw, as our primary means to connect 
with all of you. By streamlining contact to a single app, we 
are ensuring that information reaches its intended targets as efficiently as possible. Seesaw has been used 
successfully in Grades PK-2 for several years, and I’m excited to share that at this time, all of our staff have 
been trained and certified in its use. For those who aren’t on Seesaw yet, we will provide information soon 
about downloading the app and getting connected! 

As you know, safety is always our top priority. With this in mind, I’d kindly request that car riders not be 
dropped off before our doors open at 8:25AM. Supervision will be available from 8:25 onwards, both outside 
the school and within, but not before. Your understanding and cooperation in adhering to this schedule 
greatly contribute to the smooth and safe start of our school day.  

Don’t forget, next Friday is our second Spirit Day of the year and it’s not too late to send in RAD photos! 
Stronger Together. 

─Mr. Shaw    

  

 

Jacobs School Blue Notes 

September 28, 2023 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Oct 6─Spirit Day/Assembly 
Oct 9─Indigenous Peoples’ Day, no school 
Oct 10-13─Fire Safety Week 
Oct 16-20─Bus Safety Week 
Oct 18─Early Dismissal 1:00 
Oct 25─Early Dismissal 12:15 
Oct 27─Picture Retake Day 
Oct 27─PTO Halloween Dance/Movie 

Send Us Your RAD Photos! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun in 

their Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to 
Mrs. Rajan at lrajan@town.hull.ma.us! We’ll 
include them in our Assembly Slide Show and 

maybe even here in the Blue Notes! Click here for menu UPDATES! 

JASPER INSTRUCTORS (STILL) WANTED! 
If you have a hobby or skill that you’d like to share 

with our students, JASPER needs you! Please 
complete the attached form and return it to Mrs. 

Anna Wilson. If you have any questions please 
email Mrs. Wilson at acerilli@town.hull.ma.us 

The Hull Public Schools admits students and makes available to them its advantages, privileges, and course of study without regard to race, including, but not limited to, hair texture, hair type, hair length 
and protective hairstyles, limited English proficiency, color, national origin, age, gender identity, sex, religion, sexual orientation, disability, or homelessness. 

Lillian M Jacobs School   Kyle Shaw, Principal   Lindsey Rajan, Assistant Principal 
 

Once again the influenza vaccine is 
available for students to receive at the 

Jacobs Elementary School. If you are 
interested in having your child receive 

the vaccine at school please complete the 
consent form and return it to the school 

nurse. 
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